
Eureka Township 
Special Meeting 
August  25, 1980 

 
 
A public hearing was held at the Eureka Town hall to once again to consider Johnson 
Brothers request for a road east of their driveway to Denmark Ave.  

 
The usual bickering insued  and since Johnson’s are not too compatible Robert Johnson 
left the meeting.  After considerable discussion with both Johnson Bros. and Bill 
Adelmann.  Sauber made a motion seconded by Zweber to build a road from Johnson 

Bros. driveway to Denmark Ave.  Passed 4-0. 
 
Johnson Bros. requested for a form to be drawn up to state new bridge if contracted 
would not be any further south than old bridge.  Motion by Zweber, seconded by Sauber 

to accept Jerry Rother’s bid of $20,900.00 for construction of said road. 
 
The meeting was closed  and in a special board meeting a motion was made by Zweber 
seconded by Sauber to terminate Peter Schmidt’s service as lawyer for our township in 

favor of Macklin’s of Lakeville.  Passed 4-0.  


